
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Postponement of  
Entrance Tests of 26-08-2018 (Session-2018) 

   

It is notified for the information of all candidates appearing in the Entrance Tests of the 

Programmes scheduled to be held on 26-08-2018 have been postponed and will now be held 

on 04th of September, 2018. The time and venue shall remain unchanged. 

 Sd/- 
                          Prof. Irshad A Nawchoo 

                    (Director) 
No.F (Entrance Test-2018) DACE/KU/18 

Dated: 20-08-2018  
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